
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

September 1, 2015 

Via Electronic ·md First Class Mail 

Robert J. Tucker 
Baker Hostetler 
65 East State Street, Suite 2100 
Columbus, OH 43215 

RE: MUR6955 
New Day for America 
J. Matthew Yuskewich, Treasurer 

Dear Mr. Tucker: 

This is in response to your letter dated August 28, 2015, requesting a 28 day extension to 
respond to the complaint filed in the above-noted matter. Considering the circumstances presented in 
your letter, the Office of General Counsel has granted the additional time to respond to the complaint. 
Accordingly, your response is due by the close of business on or before October 1, 2015. 

If you have any questions, please contact me on our toll-free telephone number, (800) 424-9530. 
Our local telephone number is (202) 694-1650. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Collins, Paralegal 
Complaints Examination and 

Legal Administration 

MUR695500022




